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Since 2017, the Government of Japan supports UNIDO by providing funds for the 

project called “Improving Public health by Solar-powered Water Sanitation System in 

Ethiopia”. 

On 29th November, UNIDO and Ethiopia Water Development Commission signed 

the project document for the project worth 100 million USD. The signing was between 

Ms. Aurelia Calabro, UNIDO Representative and Director of Regional Office Hub and 

Dr. Beshah Mogesse, Commissioner of the Water Development Commission and 

witnessed by Ambassador Matsunaga.  

In this project, a sustainable water purifying system introduced by a Japanese 

company will be installed. 
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